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For Immediate Release: March 24, 2025
Incident at School of the Arts

Today, a student from School of the Arts experienced a crisis and emergency personnel responded to provide necessary
support. The student’s parents were contacted, and an ambulance was called to the school to provide necessary support.
The school is currently in a hold-in-place procedure. Families who wish to pick up their children may do so in the side
parking lot on University Avenue. The safety and well-being of our students remain our top priority.
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